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Recommendations
In summary, | would like to propose the following:

EPA OPP should suspend or rescind the proposed Nanopesticide Policy pending
the following activity:

e Use the pesticide reregistration process outlined under FIFRA to gain
information about the current and historical uses of intentional and
unintentional nanomaterials in pesticide products. This data should be
included in any risk assessment conducted by EPA and considered during
policy making.

e EPA should seriously consider the alternative approaches that do not rely
on arbitrary definitions and the stigma of ‘adverse effects’ reporting that
have been outlined in “The Adequacy of FIFRA to Regulate
Nanotechnology-Based Pesticides, American Bar Association, Section of
Environment, Energy, and Resources, May 2006.”

e Finally, the EPA should commission a study on the green chemistry benefits
of nanomaterials, including analyzing the relative risks and benefits to the
implementing the regulations.

Until EPA fully considers and understands the job losses, economic burden,
negative impact on green chemistry and innovation, and the stigma to
nanotechnology development and the chemical industry in general, the
proposed policy should be indefinitely delayed or completely rescinded. If
the proposed EPA policy on nanomaterials is not rescinded, the
nanomaterials industry will be indefinitely trapped in a bureaucratic loop
resulting in continued job losses, compromising US leadership in
nanomaterials innovation



